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Hi  Racketeers & Rectrusteers

It has been a busy time at your favourite Recreational Trust. Great to see so many of us out and about enjoying our sports

This week let’s start with CRICKET.

Plenty of action on the beautifully tended cricket pitch this week culminating in a very watchable play- off semi final against Bridestowe on Saturday afternoon. It was great to watch with some sensational batting on display.  Not the result we had hoped for but brilliant of you cricketeers to keep the season going and make something really good out of a tricky time. 
Good luck next season and I hope the photo gives and idea of what a good spectacle you provided for us all in the Sportman’s Bar.
[image: ]

Football
Good to have you guys back. The start of great things to come.  A match against Roselands ending in a 1-1 draw. Lots more to come from the soccerteers. 
On Sunday the Rec hosted the Aaron Cup final. So, a busy weekend all round.  Great to be back isn’t it?

Squash and Racketball
At last able to play under more normal conditions and the changing rooms are now open (subject to usage conditions).



Tennis

Another busy week on the tennis courts. 14 players for Saturday club afternoon and impressive turnouts on Monday nights and morning sessions. Great stuff everybody.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Andy Lloyd’s men’s’ teams sessions on Monday now revert to a 6.30 start and access is available to the floodlight payment boxes via the one way system. 
Court 4 lighting repairs are still on-going. More news soon, (hopefully).
Developments are currently on -going for winter league tennis. Again, more news soon.
Coach Maddie is about to kick off her winter coaching sessions and more details can be found via her web address Mad4tennis.
Miscellaneous stuff
If you have any info to share please send it on to me, Gringo, via kerswell24@gmail.com
No newsletter for a couple of weeks – I’m going south. 
Keep up the great stuff RACKETEERS.
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